
Christ, the Church’s Bridegroom
"Jesus said: 'Fill the jars with water'. And they filled them
to the brim." People often think of themselves as very
ordinary and the place they live in as fairly insignificant.
And yet it was for people like this in a place like that that
Jesus worked one of his most famous miracles. One of the
keys to this reality was that the servants obeyed Jesus’
command, in fact they overdid it and they 'filled the water
jars to the brim'. Jesus' command to us is to love one
another as he has loved us. If we follow his command great
things will also happen in our lives and in the world we live
in. But we also have to use the key and fill our love to the
brim. We tend however to measure out our love. This week
we are asked to practise our love more intensely in our
homes and communities and let Jesus transform us. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

2nd Sunday of the Year
Monday - Thursday: 9.00am; Friday: 7.30pm 

Saturday: 10am; Vigil Mass: 7.30pm
Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses this Week
Friday 25th January at 7.30pm for John Henry, RIP

and also Willie & Rose Henry, RIP

Saturday 26th Jan at 7.30pm -  Brigid McErlean, RIP

Sunday 27th Jan at 11.00am - Harry Henry, RIP

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Children's Liturgy - Parents are asked to
collect their children from the quiet room

this week after Mass so that you can
complete registration forms. 

Urgent Lobby for Life Pro-life Petition - Members of
Precious Life will be collecting petitions for their new
campaign this weekend. This petition is calling for the
Westminster Government to respect devolution, to respect
our democratic process and it will also give the people of
Northern Ireland the opportunity to express their views that
unborn children and their mothers should be protected from
abortion. Contact 02890278484 or info@preciouslife.com

DERRY DIOCESAN LOURDES PILGRIMAGE
4th - 9th July 2019. Cost: £679.00

We welcome all pilgrims, especially
pilgrims in need of care. We welcome
doctors, nurses and youth (aged 17years+)
to assist with those in need. Application
Forms now available. Telephone: 028
7126 0293, Tuesdays, Thursdays & Saturdays, 11am-1pm
or email derrypilgrim@outlook.com at any time.

Collections 13/01/19: Weekly/Mthly/Cash: £1231.61.
B/Fund: £410.30. Thank you for your generosity



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

St. Mary's Grammar School, Magherafelt invites P6 &
P7 pupils and their parents/guardians to an Open Evening
on Tuesday 22nd or Wednesday 23rd January.

Principal's Address at 7.00pm.

THE BANN VALLEY COMMUNITY GROUP
wish to acknowledge the support from 

Mid Ulster Council for the festive lighting at Clady 
and for their continued support through the Community

Venues Grant towards the running costs of the hall.

Are you over 50 years old? Do you live in the Mid Ulster
Council area? Would you like a free phone call in the
morning to reduce the feeling of loneliness and isolation,
reassurance and a listening ear. Also to help keep you up to
date with social activities in your local area. A phone call
can be arranged between 8.30am - 12.30pm, Mon to Fri.
For more information, please telephone Marie Devlin at
Mid Ulster Agewell: 028 7963 2170 or email:
marie.devlin@agewellpartnership.org

St. Oliver Plunkett Greenlough GAC Lotto Results
14/1/19: 6, 18, 23 & 26. No Winner. £25: Laurence Bradley,
Clady & Pauline Taggart c/o Clady Shop. Jackpot: £1950.

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR).
The Diocese has issued a Diocesan Privacy Notice. 
A copy of the document is displayed on the Parish

noticeboard. It is also accessible on the parish website 
or on the Diocesan Website: www.derrydiocese.org

STATION MASSES - LENT 2019. If you are interested in
hosting a Station Mass in your home please contact Paddi in

the parish office by Thursday 31st January. 
Tel: 028 2582 1190 or email greenloughparish@gmail.com

SMA - The Annual donation to SMA Fathers is now due.
For those who wish to continue to contribute please forward
to Mary T Lagan. Thank You.

SMA
Donations

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

St Oliver Plunkett's GAC - 'The Irish Magician' Rodd
Hogg - Bannvalley Hall, Saturday 19th Jan, 8pm; followed
by Annual Presentations. Tickets: £15 or pay at the door. 

A Registration Night will be held in the club on Monday
28th January at 7.30pm. In order to register as an
underage player for 2019, at least one parent must register
also. Registration fees: Adult: £20; U/18: £10; OAP: £10.
Family Membership available for £50 (Both Parents + 2 or
more children). For insurance reasons, in order to commence
training or play matches, ALL players must be registered.

Club PRO: We need a new enthusiastic PRO (Public
Relations Officer)/Facebook admin, more than one
welcome! If you're reading this and you can operate
Facebook and/or Twitter, and have an interest in our club,
you should be able to help out!! What's involved? It is
basically letting the public know what all is going in the
club. So advertising club events & activities on Facebook
for the committee/team managers when necessary. Reporting
on matches (doesn't need to be anything fancy, even just the
team, the final score and who scored, but feel free to write
literary masterpieces too) and letting everyone know how
the teams are doing, to encourage others to join the club,
keep everyone involved, or just to keep those on their travels
up to date on what's happening at home.Who do we need?
Someone who is enthusiastic about the club. Someone who
attends most matches (doesn't need to be all as you can
contact others for team/scorers if you can't make it to the
game). We can help. We'll show you the ropes - it's fairly
straightforward with whatsapp, Facebook, Twitter, email on
smart phones everything can be done quickly & easily
wherever you're at. Where do I sign up? Contact Secretary,
Paul Downey, pro.Greenlough.Derry@gaa.ie; tel: 077
0890 9400 or Chairman Noel Henry: 078 8594 5305 or
message our Facebook page.


